
 

Condon School District Bulletin 
Tuesday, September 12th, 2017 

 

High School: 

High School Football Game Friday, September 15
th
 at Perrydale at 7:00 p.m. 

High School Volleyball Games September 12
th
 at Condon and September 14

th
 at Condon at 5:00 p.m. 

Cross Country September 15
th
 at Union/CC State Park at 2:30 p.m. 

 

Parents of High School students should have received a letter about FamilyLink so they can access their student’s grades 

online.  This program will go live on Monday, September 18th, 2017. 

 

Grade School: 

No grade school games this week, but they will start next week on September 19
th
. 

 

The K-8th grade Welcome Back to School BBQ was a huge success.  About 150 people attended.  

Many students were very excited to show their parents their classrooms, desks, and to visit with the 

teachers.  Kenny Humphrey and Dallas Harsin did a great job barbequing the hotdogs, what a positive 

way to kick off the year. 

 

District:         

Individual, class (Grade School only), and most Fall sports pictures will be taken on September 18th.  Be looking for 

the picture packets this week. 

We want to send a huge Thank You to SHELLIE JOHNSON and THE CITY for keeping the pool open 

the first week of school for students to swim during PE/Recess.  This is such a positive way to start 

the year off for students, and with the hot weather it was a huge treat. We also want to thank the 

volunteers that came and swam with students during the week:  Dallas Harsin, Jeff Schott, Ashleigh 

McIntosh, Maggie Cooper, and Bryce Harrison.  We can’t successfully do these types of things 

without volunteers, so it is greatly appreciated. 

                                                


